
November 23, 2019 

 

Christine E. Long 

Registrar and Board Secretary, OEB  

2300 Young Street, 27th Floor 

ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

RE: EB-2018-0270 Hydro One Orillia MAADs Proceeding Energy Probe Notice of Oral Hearing 

Participation 

 

I apologize for the late response, I am having difficulty with my phone and email.  I am hopeful 

that you will still consider my notice of intent to participate in the oral hearing. I expect to ask 

questions regarding the alleged benefits to the Hydro One consumers of rural Ontario with 

special consideration given to the historical track record of increased costs since 1998.  

 

Respectfully,  

Maurice McMillan 

6956 McMillan Sideroad 

RR#1 Washago, ON 

L0K 2B0 

705-689-5860 

buttercup.estate@sympatico.ca 


